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Townsend, Erle

From: Marcy Caton <maplewoodigs@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 2:31 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Ev

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I think  it's absolutely  rediculous  to mandate evs in maine .. they are useless  and costly . It is proven over and over 

again they are not reliable  source of transportation  . Also to adopt such a law and force people to buy something  they 

don't want and can't afford is communism  at its finest ..   

Also the carbon emissions  in the United States  has dropped in the past 10 yrs while China and India and other countries 

has risen. So forcing something  so useless  on the citizens  of Maine is a waste of time . I feel you really have no right to 

do such a thing.  Marcy Caton  


